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Ruth Hoffman

From: Josh Wilson *

Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2009 1:52 PM
To: Anthony Rafel
Subject:
Attachments:
Hello Tony,

I would like to personally thank you for your tireless work and efforts on our case. You have been a
pleasure to work with and FountainCourt could not have made a better decision in hiring you to

represent us. Please feel free to give my name as a reference if you wish in the future to any potential
clients.

Best Regards,

-Josh

8/7/2009



